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1st July 2020 

Dear Members, 

Following the latest Government update on 30th June 2020 which allows the lifting of some 
lockdown restrictions, we are delighted to be entering the next stage of the phased reopening of 
Bognor Regis Sailing Club.  

However, this is subject to ongoing monitoring to see if the safety of our members can be 
maintained as this is an evolving situation. We will continue to monitor all Government, RYA, and 
other related announcements and keep you informed of any changes. 

The Club encourages everyone to be considerate and conservative in their actions around the 

Club grounds and not put an unnecessary strain on the emergency front line services 

Please take careful note of the following: 

1. From Saturday 4th July the Club will be opening the bar for MEMBERS ONLY. 

2. Opening times will be Saturday & Sunday 2pm – 8pm. 
3. Everyone who attends the club will have to sign in and out, the details will be kept for 21 

days to comply with the Government & NHS Test and Trace system. 
4. Payment will be by card only – no cash and no tabs are permitted at this time. 

5. There are 6 tables available in the clubhouse for a household or bubble per table.  
6. Should the weather change, you may not be allowed to enter the clubhouse if all tables 

are in use. 
7. There will be no draught beers at this time, bottled alternatives are available. 

8. There is a one-way system inside the club house, please ensure that you use the correct 
entry / exit doorways. 

9. To minimise contact for our bar staff, we ask that you return your glasses / cans / bottles 
and place where indicated. 

10. Dogs will not be allowed in the clubhouse and must be on a short lead when outside on the 
club grounds.  

11. The Clubhouse toilets will be open, the changing rooms remain CLOSED. 
12. Children must be supervised in the clubhouse and toilets. 

13. Tables and picnic benches (inside/outside) must not be moved out of their position as we 
have positioned them to allow for correct social distancing. 

14. 2m social distancing will be required at all times. 
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15. If going on the water, please travel in your sailing kit or be prepared to change discreetly 

in the car park or boat park. 
16. Please bring your own antiviral gel/wipes and use them on any communal surfaces that 

you come into direct contact with. 

We look forward to welcoming you back to the club and thank you for your support as we begin 
the transition to a new form of ‘normality’.  

Kind regards, 

Rachael and the BRSC Committee  

 

http://www.brsailingclub.co.uk/
mailto:bognorregisyachtclub@gmail.com

